
 
 
 
JS/MH 
 
20 December 2005 
 

In Partnership, West Norfolk Family  
Support Team, Thurlow House and EPSS 
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Re: Training Presentations – Children and Young People’s Emotional 
Wellbeing 
 
Thank you to all the schools who responded to our flyer earlier this year. 
 
We are encouraged by the commitment to the emotional wellbeing of children 
and young people in our area. 
 
In feedback received the general consensus was that schools could most 
effectively access training immediately after main lessons are completed.  To 
this end we will attempt to offer twilight sessions and for school clusters to 
ensure we have a cross section of issues to bring to the sessions a positive 
leaning model. 
 
The program requested will be sent to you in the New Year and we hope to be 
able to roll out training during the Spring term. 
 
Thank you to schools who have offered training venues, we will be in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jenny Smith 
Team Manager 
West Norfolk Family Support Team 
 
Copies to:  Lynda Niles 
                  Helen Phelan 
                  Helen Jackson – Family Support Teams County Manager 
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